
 

NOTICE OF PROPERTY TAX INCREASE 

The Rockdale County Board of Education has tentatively adopted a 
2020 millage rate which will require an increase in property taxes 
by 12.20 percent. 
 
All concerned citizens are invited to the public hearing on this tax 
increase to be held remotely via web teleconference on Thursday, 
July 9, 2020 at 9 a.m.  
Please visit https://simbli.eboardsolutions.com/rockdale to attend 
the public hearing.  Citizens may speak to the Board by submitting a 
written request by clicking the link on the home page from 8:00 a.m. 
to 9:20 a.m. on the day of the meeting. 
  
This tentative increase will result in a millage rate of 24.60 mills, an 
increase of 2.675 mills.  Without this tentative tax increase, the 
millage rate will be no more than 21.925 mills.  
 
The proposed tax increase for a home with a fair market value of 
$100,000 is approximately $66.88 and the proposed tax increase for 
non-homestead property with a fair market value of $300,000 is 
approximately $321.00. 
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